
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Akrotiri School PTA is currently looking for some enthusiastic parents/volunteers to join the team. We currently hold a 
meeting approximately once per month after school (1400 hrs) to discuss fundraising ideas and plan future events. 
We are an extremely friendly team and all new ideas for future events or fundraising initiatives are particularly welcome. 
Within the last 4 months, our small team have raised over a staggering €1500 and put on some fantastic events which have 
been enjoyed by the school children, families and Station personnel (all pass holders) alike. From “Picnic on the Pitches” to 
the school Halloween Disco and Christmas Fayre, there has been something for everyone. 
 
These events simply couldn’t happen without willing volunteers providing the backbone of the PTA. Recently we have seen an 
exceptionally large turnover of personnel at Akrotiri, and with it have unfortunately lost many of our volunteers. 
The fundraising efforts from the PTA have so far paid for the concrete base of the fantastic outdoor classrooms, a universal 
school sports kit for all representative games/matches along with regularly assisting in funding for the Foundation Stage to 
procure small items that cannot be ordered through the approved school suppliers. 
 
Our current focus is fundraising to support the school’s outdoor facilities/playground.  We are thinking of possible sheltered 
reading areas, or fixed games areas for the summer months when it is too hot to run around - the options are endless! 
 
For more information, and to support a vital station resource, please get in touch with: 
 

Flight Sergeant Sarah Bell | PFOM | COSU Ops HQ| RAF Akrotiri| Mil (R): 94120 5857                     
 Civil: 00357 2527 Ext 5857|  Email: |MODNet: sarah.bell380@mod.gov.uk 
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